
PRESCHOOL PARENT OPEN HOUSE 
By now most parents have heard of the Department of Education 

opening a Pre-primary program at Aspotogan Consolidated 

Elementary School this September for four year olds.  In response 

to many questions both about our program and this new program 

at ACES we will be holding an Open House for parents here at 

Through the Years on Tuesday, April 24th.  Please stay tuned for 

more information this week. 

SOME REMINDERS: 
A new session of Musical Minds is underway and many families 

have not paid yet so please remember it for Megan by this 

Thursday. 

 

Parents of Toddler children still wearing diapers are reminded to 

supply a package of wipes at the beginning of each month.  

Upon pick up if we are out in the playground please do not come 

through the classroom with your dirty shoes to the back door. 

Take them off, or use the door through the hall opposite the front 

door.  

A reminder that it is time for mud/splash suits or rain pants and 

rain jackets as we go outside in all weather. Please take home 

winter wear, and check the lost and found table up in the foyer for 

any items that may belong to you. 

Girls wearing dresses need to wear tights or shorts underneath 

please.  

From 7:10-7:35am and 2:00-2:20pm please do not park along the 

front of the building as we must allow room for the two busses. 

Please call or email by 9:00am if your child(ren) will be absent 

for the day.  If they are sick please provide a brief description of 

their symptoms for our records. 

REMINDER OF AN IMPORTANT PARENT POLICY:  

  You are required to pay your monthly fees in one of two ways: 

One being 100% at the beginning of the month, or two: 50% at 

the beginning of the month and 50% on the 15th day of the 

month.  So you are always prepaying for the service. 

 

Until next time, Mary Ellen  
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